
 

 

Referral Order to MaineMom CHW Services 

On Thursday, April 4, a new referral order for MaineMom CHW Services will be added 
under the Referrals component within the Referrals – In Person Consultations folder on the 
Women’s Health and Primary Care Quick Orders Pages. The update will allow the referral to 
be routed correctly and reduce delay in services for the patient. 

 

Clinical Informatics – Please share this information with Women’s Health and Primary Care 
Providers, staff managing outgoing referrals, and Referral Coordinators and make this a 
topic of discussion in upcoming rounding. 

Behavioral Health: This information not affect behavioral health caregivers. 

Please direct any questions to the Clinical Informatics team using this link. 
 

https://emh.service-now.com/esp?id=sc_cat_item&sys_id=7779d9ee1babc010200c33fccd4bcbeb

